
The Ottawa Chapter/Section d’Ottawa of the Ontario Association of Library 

Technicians/Association des Bibliotechniciens de l’Ontario presents... 

Learn about the differences, and 

preferences of users. 

Shelby McEachern, Ottawa Chapter/Section 

d’Ottawa Secretary and recent Algonquin 

College LIT graduate presents preferences 

between e-books and traditional books, and 

why others do not have a favourite. 

Please RSVP on our website at:  

http://ottawa.oaltabo.on.ca or by e-mail at 

ottawa.oaltabo@gmail.com by Thursday 

May 28 to reserve your seat!  
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When: Saturday, May 30, 2015 
Time: 2-4 pm  
Where: Elmvale Acres Branch, OPL  
             1910 St-Laurent Blvd K1G 1A4  
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